
 
FAO Parents/Carers of Year 5 Students 

 

You are Invited to attend a brief presentation by  

Mr Anderson, Headteacher  

from Bourne Grammar School 

 

Due to take place on: 

Thursday 25 April at 3:30pm 

in a Year 6 Classroom  

at Malcolm Sargent Primary School  

 

Mr Anderson will discuss the 11+ timeline                
and processes, plus answer any queries you have   

regarding the 11+ testing process. 
 

Further information about the 11+ and Admission into Year 7                                   
can be found on our website. 

 
If you have any queries regarding this event, please contact Mrs Revell via  

Admissions@bourne-grammar.lincs.sch.uk  or telephone  01778 422288 ext: 223 

https://www.bourne-grammar.lincs.sch.uk/page/?title=Admissions&pid=59

